
Cancellation of the Graduation Ceremony 
February 26, 2020 

 
In response to the rapid spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19) disease in Japan, 
Okayama Shoka University has decided to cancel its 2019 Graduation and Diploma 
Presentation Ceremony and Graduation Party, which were scheduled to take place 
on March 22, 2020. We truly regret the inconvenience caused but, after careful 
consideration, we felt it important to minimize the risk to our students and their 
families.  
 
Graduates will be provided with information on the arrangements for the collection 
of their degree diplomas and other related matters, which will be posted on this 
website. 
We appreciate your kind understanding and cooperation. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Akio Ijiri,  
President 
 


